The Clubhouse 1

www.theclubhouse.org

June 27, 2018

Rotary Club of Hurst Euless Bedford
Steven Lorio, President

P.O. Box 531

Euless, Texas 76039

Dear Rotarians,

The Clubhouse for Special Needs wishes to thank you for the
awesome donation of $4800.00 for the purpose of scholarships for
several of our teens and young adults with intellectual and physical
challenges.

Sincerely, m

Darlene J. Hollingsworth, Founder/President

The Clubhouse for Special Needs, Inc. 4 1308 Harwood Rd. Bedford, Texas 76021 4 817-285-0885
“...exceedingly, abundantly above all we ask or think.”



